
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY 

Bourke Creek Improvement District has issued a 

WATER QUALITY ADVISORY​ for its users as of 

today, October 19, 2020. 

Interior Health has requested that we issue a Water Quality 

Advisory due to recent heavy rains and Fall runoff (Freshet) which 

has increased the water turbidity.  Turbidity is a measurement of 

how much suspended solids there are in the water.  

A ​NTU​ (​Nephelometric Turbidity Unit​) is the unit of measurement 

of turbidity. 

This is not a BOIL WATER ADVISORY. HOWEVER: 

Until notified,​ users: 

● with weakened immune systems, &/or wishing 
additional protection should take precautions 
when drinking, washing fruits & vegetables, 
making beverages or ice, or when brushing teeth  

● Boil water rapidly for a least 1 minute, ​or ​use an 
alternate, safe source of water 

 
For more information contact: 

Wayne Haukaas: 250-825-0045 

Adam Mandseth: 250-505-3678 

Carmen Davis: 250-825-4534 
 


